
2022 ASEE Annual Conference 

Engineering Library Division 

Call for Lightning Talks 

Do you or your library/organization have an exciting new project, program, partnership, or tool that you 
would like to share with your fellow ELD members? If so, please consider proposing a Lightning Talk for the 
2022 ASEE Annual Conference in June in Minneapolis, MN. There will be two Lightning Talk sessions on 
Monday, June 27th @ 9:45a- 11:15a and 11:30a-1:00p. 
 
What is a Lightning Talk? A Lightning Talk is a very short presentation on a timely topic of interest to the 
audience. This year, we are hoping for a variety of talks on any number of subjects, including, but not 
limited to: 
 - Digital initiatives 

- New partnerships 

- Innovative programs and services 

- Or anything you think might be of interest to your peers 
  
Member Talks are ~2-3 minutes and Sponsor Lightning Talks are ~1-2 minutes, 1 slide. The main goals of 
these sessions are to learn about what our colleagues and sponsors are doing, and to generate discussions 
during the sessions and over the course of the conference.  

 

Your proposal should include: 
Your name, email, title, and organization 
Title of talk 
Type of talk (Member or Sponsor) 
Brief description of your talk (no more than 3 sentences) 

 
Submit your proposals to: https://forms.gle/tjaEGV95TkhShLno9 by Friday, May 13th.   
  
Once your proposal has been accepted, you will be notified and given specific instructions as to what comes 
next.  
 

All presenters are required to be registered for the ASEE conference, be around to do your presentation 
and answer questions after the presentation.    

 
If you have questions, please contact the person coordinating the type of Talk you have questions about:  
Member Talks - Sylvia Jones (sylviagw@smu.edu) 
Sponsor Talks - Amy Buhler (abuhler@ufl.edu) 
 
Thank you, 
Sylvia Jones and Amy Buhler 
Co-Moderators 
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